
From: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/23/2016 12:46:27 PM
Subject: Gitmo

Hey guys,
 
I saw the governor has weighed in on Facebook about President Obama’s announcement on Gitmo. Will the governor 
have any other statement regarding this? Our D.C. correspondent is looking for more information for a daily story.
 
Also, just wanted to double check and see if there was any progress on my earlier request involving roads.
 
Thanks y’all,
 
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843)-708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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